[insert your name]
[insert your address]

Date
Dear [insert you Mp’s name]
Re: University of Birmingham Proposal to cut bank holiday pay for their lowest paid staff
My employer, the University of Birmingham, are proposing to cut pay for staff working bank holidays and University closed days. I’m currently paid double time and a day off in lieu and the University are proposing to replace this with just a different day off instead. The proposal comes at a time when the University’s income is higher than ever and has just received £60 million for a new research centre with Rolls-Royce.
Bank holidays are important to me and my family and as they are often the only time I get to spend some quality time with them. When I do have to work bank holidays the extra money is very important to me as it helps me to save up to take my family out in the School holidays or for the summer holiday.
I currently earn only xxx per year (or per month) and money is already very tight as it is.
I’m dedicated to supporting our students and want them to have the best Education possible but I also need a good work life balance where the needs of myself and my family are valued and looked after.
The University are currently consulting on the proposals and it would be a great help if you could write to the University in support of keeping bank holidays and closed days special. You can contact the University at:
Professor David Eastwood
Vice Chancellor
University of Birmingham
Edgbaston 
Birmingham 
B15 2TT

I appreciate you will be very busy looking after your constituents but would value your response and help in this,
Yours Sincerely,

[Insert your name]
